
  

File: TD/03/09/07 
 
Report 08.609 
 
Transport and Access Committee 

 
Minute extract from meeting held on 10 September 2008 
 
Service Review update 
 
 
 

Resolved  
 
That the Committee: 

 
1. Receives the report. 
 
2. Notes the content of the report. 
 
3. Notes the changes proposed for Johnsonville/Newlands and Kapiti. 
 
4. Notes the delay in completing the Porirua review. 
 
5. Agrees that the Camborne-Plimmerton Shopper service be terminated on 30 

September and that users be provided with Total Mobility or Taxi Fair assistance. 
 
6. Notes that the Otaihanga and Paekakariki Shopper services are still performing well 

below Council guidelines and are likely to be discontinued in March 2009. 
 
 
 


